
PSU - Society for Women Engineers
Introduce a Girl to Engineering Day

February 23rd, 9:00 am -11:30 am
Portland State University

  "Introduce a Girl to Engineering Day" is a national observance dedicated to 
promoting interest in STEM fields. PSU SWE will be hosting 20 high school girls 
at the PSU Engineering Building for a morning of fun, education, and sharing 
experiences. 

If you are a  female junior or senior and are interested or curious about careers 
in engineering this is a great opportunity to meet with current college students 
and local professionals from the field. 

To register go to:  http://bit.ly/PSUSWEeweekregistration
or

See your Career Coordinator for more information 

http://bit.ly/PSUSWEeweekregistration

